
From: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)
To: Marconi, Angela D. (DNREC)
Subject: Fw: DNREC"s Zero Emissions Mandate
Date: Thursday, February 9, 2023 10:29:00 AM

From: Dawn LeCates <dlecates@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 8, 2023 10:16 AM
To: Carney, John (MailBox Resources) <John.Carney@delaware.gov>; Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)
<Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov>
Subject: DNREC's Zero Emissions Mandate
 
Dear Governor Carney and DNREC Secretary Garvin,

I oppose the DNREC's Zero Emmisions Mandate.  All you're doing is making a bigger gap
between the rich and the poor.  Poor families can't afford EV's.  They can't afford the repairs
for EV's.  I have a friend that is an independdent vehicle mechanic and you will be putting him
out of business because he can't afford the equipment to work on EV's.

While I'm all for EV's for people that can afford them, buying an EV or gas vehicle should be
left up to each individual, NOT YOU!

Thank you,
Dawn R. LeCates
Voter
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